
Project Update: April 2021 
 
Last week we started the second season of field research on Lake Markovačko within 
the project "Mass removal of the black bullhead (Ameiurus melas) – Possibilities for self-
sustaining commercial farming in Serbia. 
 
Although the weather was extremely unfavourable, we managed to realise 
everything we planned. For one day, our colleagues from the WWF office in Serbia 
also accompanied us. 
 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 


